

February 23, 2015

Dr. L. Fred Carter President Francis Marion University Stokes Administration Building P. O. Box 100547 Florence, SC 29502-0547

Dear Dr. Carter:

Thank you so much for the hospitality extended to the members of the committee and to me during our visit to Francis Marion University. We truly appreciated all of the hard work and preparations that were made for this visit.

As soon as the committee report is finalized, we will transmit it to you with instructions for next steps. Please do not hesitate to call/email if you should have questions. Again, many thanks for your gracious hospitality.

Sincerely,

Crystal A. Baird, Ph.D.

Vice President

Commission on Colleges

CAB:ktf